BELLEVILLE AREA KIWANIS STAFF MEMBER OF THE YEAR

Dear Van Buren Public School Employee:

Belleville Area Kiwanis would like to recognize a VBPS Staff Member of the Year for 2022-2023. We are asking for your nomination of a staff member; i.e., teacher, paraprofessional, bus driver, central office administrator, etc. We are asking you to tell the community about a Van Buren staff member who goes above and beyond for our children. This award will be presented at a Board of Education meeting in May, 2023. The name of the staff member will appear on the plaque in the Administration Building and the staff member will receive a gift card. Nominations should be sent, dropped off or emailed to Mr. Kudlak's office, no later than Monday, April 3, 2023. The Administration Building is open from 8:00am – 4:30pm, Monday – Friday and the email address is superintendent@vanburenschools.net.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Karen Mida at 734-635-1208.

Thank you and we hope you will consider nominating a fellow staff member.

Belleville Area Kiwanis Members

STAFF MEMBER'S NAME:

Criteria: Current Van Buren Public School Staff Member who exemplifies the	
Kiwanis Mission which is "Serving the Children of the World".	
NOMINATOR'S NAME:	Phone:

BUILDING: GRADE LEVEL/AREA:

Please write a paragraph (or two) with specific reasons why this staff member should be the Kiwanis' Staff Member of the Year. You may use an additional piece of paper if more space is needed.

Phone:

I am nominating	because of his/her exemplary
dedication to students. This staff n	nember needs to be recognized because